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May 14, 2021 
 
Dr. Cheryl Roberts 
President 
Shoreline Community College 
16101 Greenwood Avenue North 
Shoreline, WA 98133 
 
Dear President Roberts: 
 
Thank you for your email and attached letter dated May 13, 2021, requesting postponement of the 
Northwest Commission on Colleges and Universities’ (NWCCU) requirement for a Spring 2022 Ad Hoc 
Report with a visit to address Recommendations 1 and 2 of the Fall 2020 Mission Fulfillment and 
Sustainability evaluation.   
 
You provide a compelling rationale due to extenuating circumstances created by the state migration to a 
new data management system (ctcLink). Please accept this letter as approval of your request and official 
notification from NWCCU that Shoreline Community College’s date for the previously requested Spring 
2022 Ad Hoc Report and visit is rescheduled to Fall 2022. 
 
Please note that per Recommendations 1 and 2, your institution is non-compliant with NWCCU’s 
Standards. Rescheduling the Ad Hoc Report and visit to Fall 2022 puts the evaluation of these two 
recommendations at the end of the timeline for coming into compliance within a two-year time period as 
stated in our letter dated February 12, 2021.  If you have questions about any of the information in this 
letter, please contact your NWCCU liaison, Dr. Pamela Goad, Executive Vice President. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Sonny Ramaswamy 
President 
 
c: Dr. Bayta Maring, Accreditation Liaison Officer 
 Ms. Mellissa Thoreson, Director of Institutional Evaluation 
  
 


